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office@ngatimoti.school.nz   principal@ngatimoti.school.nz  

Tel: 03 526 8842     Text Absences: 027 526 8842 

Ngatimoti School Board of Trustees bank account 03 1354 0359568 00 

TERM DATES 2021 
Term Three: 26 July – 1 October 

Term Four: 18 October – 20 December 

Ngatimoti Festival Sunday 24 October 2021 

Board of Trustees 

The term 3 policy review is now open. This term, 
board, staff, and parents are reviewing Concerns and 

Complaints, and Behaviour Management. 
GO TO: https://ngatimoti.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

LOGIN: ngatimoti  PASSWORD: river 

SOME DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

Week 3: Book week 

Wed 11 August: Tennis lessons for all classes begin 

Thurs 12 August:  Board of Trustees meeting 

Fri 13 August:  Sausage Sizzle 
Week 4: Mon 16 August: Bandquest 

19 August:  Room 3 at Whenua Iti  

20 August: Parent Festival Meeting 3pm 

                  Sausage sizzle fundraiser  

Week 5: 25 August: Y4 – 6 Interschool’s Winter Tournament 

              26 August: Y7 - 8 Winter Tournament 

              27 August:  Room 4 Ski Trip 

Week 6: Mon 30 Aug: MoTec Challenge Y5/6 selected students 

             Tues 31 Aug:  MoTec Challenge Y7/8 selected students 

Week 7: Conservation Week with Enviro activities 

Week 8: Māori Language Week 

Health Alert We have had a 

reported case of chicken pox at 

school, and lots of coughs, colds 

and fevers, particularly in the 

junior class.  Thank you for 

continuing to encourage good 

hygiene habits and keeping your 

children home from school if they 

are unwell.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sausage Sizzle THIS FRIDAY Rm 4 plan to do another sausage 

sizzle this and next Friday too, to fundraise for our upcoming 

ski trip, so help with pre-cooking, BBQing, helping students 

prep onions and bread and donations of some more bread and 

onions would be greatly appreciated.  

$2 per sausage, orders will be taken on Thursday. 

Rockshop Bandquest Good luck to Jack B, Nikau, Chico, Kyrin, Eloise, Ruby, 

Phoebe, Ella, Kaisami, Yuri and Mila who are practising hard for their 

performances at Bandquest in Nelson next Monday.  We have two bands 

representing us: “Under Pressure” and “Sugar Rush”.  Rock and roll!  

Winter Tournament We are still looking for more offers of transport and help 

for the Junior Winter Tournament, (year 4-6) on Wednesday 25 August. The 

students have been training at school for netball and football. Please return 

your permission slips asap, thank you. 

Happy Birthday  Sayla is looking forward 
to her 12th birthday this weekend!  Have 
fun Sayla, from all of us here at school.  

 

 

Respectful, Innovative, positiVe, 

Excellent, Responsible 

Congratulations to Cora, Josiah, 

Lacie BR and Eloise  

who were all lucky RIVER ticket 

winners at this week’s Monday 

Morning Meeting.  

Ka Pai! 

FAREWELL Celia will return to Australia at the end of this week.  Good luck and take care to you and your family! 
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ATYA Applications for 2022 will be open from this week until the end of August (31st). 

Applications are open to current Year 6 and Year 7 students, and those that have been in ATYA can 

reapply. Applications can be obtained from Mrs Milnes or the school office.  Current ATYA students 

Eloise, Chico, GBelle and Madi are going to talk more about the role as an ATYA at this Friday’s 

assembly (2.30pm).  

The ATYA programme provides students the opportunity to develop and grow as leaders, connect with other 

passionate students and strengthen ties with their communities.  These opportunities are provided through a 

programme that builds students’ connections with the Abel Tasman National Park, and their schools adopt a 

section. There is also an opportunity for students to lead activities or projects and we aim to provide support to 

drive their own interests. The programme is a unique platform and supportive environment for aspiring young 

leaders to develop and grow and is only available to Adopt a Section schools. The programme is run through the 

schools lead teacher Mrs Milnes in partnership with Project Janszoon, DOC and iwi. 

NETBALL Well done to Jordan, Bella, Stella, Ruby and Sayla who were all players of the day last Saturday. 

Saturday 14 August: 

Ngatimoti Stars - Please meet Leigh at 9.45 on court 3 READY to warm up. 

Ngatimoti Ferns - Please meet Lou at 8.30 on court 2 READY to warm up. 

Ngatimoti Diamonds - Please meet at the courts at 12.30 READY to warm up. 

Fundraising - Our turn to fundraise at the courts this year is September 4. Unfortunately this is the week after the 

season finishes for the year 3 to 6 age groups. However, it would be really appreciated if those parents could still 

help with baking and helping out on the day. Please catch up with Lou about where you can help out. 

Next Friday 20 August at 3pm, a parent meeting will be held to make some pressing decisions 

regarding this year’s Festival on 24 October.  For example, Parents Group would like to purchase 

a new greenhouse, as our current one has been beaten by the weather.  There are lots of 

opportunities to help out in the planning for this year’s festival so come along and find out what needs to be done.   

 

Weekly Parent Cake Roster Every week on Fridays, parents take 

their turn to provide cakes to sell to students for a dollar each.  

Our parent lunch coordinator is Catherine Chick (Chico, Beau & 

Rua’s mum) - contact 021 761 764 if you need to rearrange your 

cake duty day. Where you see your name please provide around 

24 cup cakes, muffins or slices and come along at 1pm to help 

serve if you are able to.  If not, no problem, send in some cakes 

or contact Catherine. Thanks parents!  If you wish your child to 

buy a piece of cake on Friday, please send them with the correct 

cash in a named purse along with their healthy lunch. Gluten free 

& vegan options are available too. 

Friday 13 August: Michelle (Ella P) and Rita (Madi M) 

Friday 20 August: Sam (Eloise & Willow) and Suntah (Kalahni, Haze, Aniah) 

Friday 27 August is Daffodil Day and we will collect donations 

for the Cancer Society. 

NGATIMOTI FESTIVAL CRAFT STALL APPLICATIONS ARE NOW AVAILABLE FROM OUR WEBSITE OR USE THIS LINK 

Tackle Rugby 7’s Tournament Well done to Liam, Pedro, Kyrin, Jack, Tui, Tadhg, Beau and Stella who represented us at 

the Interschool’s tournament in Richmond yesterday. Awesome parent support and thanks Marian for the photo!      

 

Fabric daffodils and stickers available from the office 

for a donation to the Cancer Society.   

Daffodil Day is 27 August 

 

https://forms.gle/EfcFweDxZ9LXK9zj8

